
Dear parents and carers, 
Another week has flown by with the children taking 
part in lots of exciting activities involved in their topics. 
I was very sad to miss the Harvest service last week 
which was absolutely lovely by all accounts. You can see 
some of the highlights on page 2.  
Next week, as we have swimming everyday, there will 
not be a Family worship in the church and this will   
resume on Friday November 5th in the church at 
9.15am. We enjoyed our first Open the Book service 
today, it was really great to have the team back. Their 
next visit will be November 19th and we are looking 
forward to that. 
It almost seems impossible that next week is our final 
week of the half term. My thanks go out to the staff and 
parents for their amazing stamina and support over the 
past six weeks. I’m sure everyone is looking forward to 
a well deserved rest. 
With very best wishes for a lovely weekend.                                                         
Caroline Jarrett 

Stamp collecting 

After half term we will be collecting used stamps in aid of  a         

local Bone Cancer charity. Please bring any old stamps to school 

and they will be collected in the office. 

We would like to say a huge ‘Thank you’ to Emma, our 

Bikeability teacher , for going over and above to support 

and encourage our children to achieve their certificates in 

cycling proficiency. It has been an  incredibly successful 

experience for them all and she has made it all possible. 



 

Kiberick - This week we visited the church , using the beautiful harvest displays to inspire our 
poetry. As Thursday was national poetry day. We read these out in church during Friday family 
worship.  
In addition we have composed riddles, as we discovered the Anglo Saxons enjoyed making rid-

dles to entertain each other. We hope to film these and 

Pendower - This week’s report is from - George T, Archie, Annabelle and Ellis 
This week we got ready for harvest, we made flapjacks and wrote prayers. In PE we practised 
dodging. We learnt about how the Stone Age people got food and we cooked stewed fruit. 

Carne were extremely busy this week preparing for the Harvest… They worked together as a team to bake 

products for the hampers and also to package them together for sharing with groups. 





 

Cricket sessions in Truro… find out more! 

 

 

 

October Half Term Holiday Camps (Ages 5-13 Boys and Girls) 

https://cornwallcricket.co.uk/junior-cricket/holiday-camps.html 

October Half Term Dynamos Cricket Competition (U11 Girls) 

https://cornwallcricket.co.uk/junior-cricket/holiday-camps.html 

Girls' Open Sessions (Ages 8-18 Girls) 

https://cornwallcricket.co.uk/women-and-girls/indoor-cricket/open-sessions.html 
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